From: Elaine Schweitzer

Sent: Sunday, February 25, 2018 9:21 AM
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org>
Subject: 440 highland road/ZBA18-004

Jon - after extensive discussion with our neighbors at this address, we have no issues with the proposed
plan for their carport. Thank you Elaine and Peter Schweitzer, 5 Highland Lane



